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As per our conversation at the meeting on Friday 11th Aug 2023 can you please add 
this response to the file for the DCO for the LLA Expansion Project.  
 
I am fully opposed to any expansion of the London Luton Airport for the following 
reasons: 
 
The current level of flights / passengers generate enough noise and pollution to raise 
this to nearly double the amount would be unbearable.  
I currently have to clean off the soot and grime from my patio table in the garden 
every day with the cloth becoming black every day, this only gets worse during the 
summer months when the airport is busier. 
 
I am against any increase in the night flights as they currently wake me each night 
with the excessive noise from the plane engines, to have this happen to an even 
greater amount would affect me greatly and only exacerbate my health problems even 
further.  
 
I do not believe that the statements and statistics etc given by LLA in their application 
can be substantiated or will be able to be achieved. 
 
I also feel that any expansion to any airport should not be allowed for all the reasons 
that are well documented with regards to climate change and the detrimental effects 
they have on the population and planet which I believe is why many government and 
institutional bodies are advising the UK government to stop all UK airport expansions. 
 
I am totally against any expansion of London Luton Airport in any way.   


